
Broadcasting and Symposiums on "Elite Forum" in the Library
(07/05/2007)

 

Dear all,

We are pleased to announce that the "Elite Forum" (世紀大講堂), produced by Phoenix Cable
Television, on VCD is available at the Library now. In order to provide more library users,
especially the students, with opportunities to share this new and important collection, the Library is
going to broadcast the VCD of this collection continuously at the Library's lobby during 11:00a.m.
to 1:00p.m. and 3:00p.m. to 6:00p.m. Monday to Friday from 7th to 18th May 2007. Besides that,
two symposiums to discuss the selected topics will be held at the Auditorium II of the Library from
3:00p.m. to 4:30p.m. on 12th and 13th May 2007. All programs are given in Mandarin.

For any enquiries, please send them by email to lib_ref@umac.mo to let us know. 

Thank you for your kind attention!

Regards,
UM Library


